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To whom it may concern 

I confirm that I support the application as above which represents an aesthetic its on 
the previous building, Twyman House hoping that it will not generate too much noise thus 
disturbing the peace of  the canal walkers and those living nearby. 

'IOW'S sincerely 

Rosamond Miskin 
Local Resident 

20.05.2013 


